
Welcome Greg Wendt
Opening Hymn Praise Him, Praise Him #249
United Prayer Eager Kelly
Stewardship Call Bret McKay
Children’s Story Scott Hamel

Praise
Special Music Jeff Holtsclaw
Spoken Word Bret McKay

August 12, 2023

Good morning and Happy Sabbath!  It is so nice to see all that 
have gathered here today. Thank you for coming to our church 
to take part in the Sabbath celebration. We are so blessed for 
our short time together and thank God for uniting us as one. We 
give thanks to God for both our regular churchgoers and the 
visitors to Beaverton Adventist today. Each one of you is special 
to us and we want you to feel the love of Jesus as we worship 
together.

Welcome

Worship 9:30am



WHAT TO EXPECT THIS WEEK

www.facebook.com/beavertonadventist

www.vimeo.com/beavertonsda

Podcast@ iTunes, Google Play, iHeart Search: Beaverton Adventist

www.beavertonsda.com

Sa TODAY
9:30 am Worship Service 

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
No Fellowship Meal

8:23 pm Sabbath Ends

S AUG  13

M AUG   14

T AUG   15
9:00 am Community Services

W AUG   16

Th AUG   17
7:00 pm Adult Bible Study

F AUG   18
8:13 pm Sabbath Begins

Sa AUG   19
9:30 am Worship Service

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
8:12 pm Sabbath Ends

Looking for an easy way to download the church 
app and stay in the know? Just scan this qr code  
with your smart phone and follow the instructions 
for iPhone or Android.



1.	 August Fellowship Meal: CANCELED Our monthly Fellowship Meal is 
canceled for the month of August due to that being the same time as our 
church campout at Fort Stevens. We look forward to enjoying a fellowship 
meal together in September!   

2.	 Parking Lot Sale The Community Parking Lot Sale will be held Sunday, 
August 20th. To reseve a spot that includes 1 table, 2 chairs and free 
advertising, call 503-646-9828 ext. 42 or email PLS@BeavertonSDA.com. 
We are needing Volunteers to help with Setup, Direct Parking, Help During 
the Event, and Tear Down. If you would like to help please either sign up on 
the Sheet out in the Foyer, at the Help Desk or Go to the Beaverton Church 
App and fill out the Survey/Questionnaire. 

3.	 Pathfinder Booth at the Parking Lot Sale The Tualatin Valley Pathfinders 
are going to have a spot at the Community Parking Lot Sale Sunday August 
20th. They are looking for donations so if you are cleaning out your house 
and have some sellable items and would like to help the Pathfinders out 
please contact their Club Director Scott Bradshaw at (509)290-9333 or 
email him at TVPathfinderDirector@gmail.com. All Proceeds will help them 
get to the NAD International Camporee in Gillette WY next August.

4.	 Pathfinders Meeting Again Tualatin Valley Pathfinders will start meeting 
on August 23 at Tualatin Valley Academy 6pm-8pm. Pathfinders is for 5th 
graders and up. If your child is going into 5th grade this year they can 
join. This is the year of the International Pathfinder Camporee in Gillette 
Wyoming. To be eligible to go to the camporee all Pathfinders must be 
active club members by October 4,2023.

5.	 Luther Clendenon Memorial Service The family of Luther Clendenon, 
long time member of the Beaverton Church, is planning a memorial for him 
on Sunday, August 27, at 11:30 am here at the Beaverton Church. There 
will be a lunch following the service. Lasagna and bread will be provided, 
please bring a salad or dessert to share.

6.	 Temporary Housing Needed A former attendee of the Beaverton Church, 
Jason Henry, is looking for temporary housing for his family while they 
prepare for a move out of the country. They are a family of four with a small, 
well behaved dog, looking for a small house or couple rooms to rent for a 
couple months until their travel plans are finalized. If you know of a place 
available, contact Jason at 541-570-6002 or jason.henry74@yahoo.com.

7.	 Furniture Needed A family is moving into our area. They need furniture. If 
anyone has furniture to donate, they can contact Greg or Jennifer Wendt. 
jenwendt@gmail.com or 503-332-1559 

ANNOUNCEMENTS



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
8.	 Register for Sabbath at Rosario! Walla Walla University’s annual Alumni 

Sabbath at Rosario Beach Marine Laboratory will be held August 25-27, 
2023. Come for Sabbath or the full weekend; meals and accommodations 
require registration by August 21. This year’s guest speakers are WWU 
alumni Karl Haffner ’85 and Lindsey Haffner ’19. For details and registration, 
visit www.wallawalla.edu/Rosario-Sabbath or call (509) 527-2631.

9.	 The Sabbath School Class Recipe Come to Tabernacle SDA church 
on Friday night, Aug 18 at 6:30p for “The Sabbath School Class Recipe”: 
• What to do • What to avoid • How to honor the Word . . . & each other 
too. Presenter John McVay believes that earnest—and interesting!—Bible 
study ought to be at the heart of every congregation. Light supper served. 
All are welcome! John McVay will also teach the Tabernacle adult quarterly 
Sabbath school class on Sabbath, Aug 19 at 9:45a.

10.	Cleaners Available There are two SDA Refugee ladies that are looking 
for house cleaning opportunities. They are available on a one-time or 
scheduled basis. If you are looking for someone to help with house cleaning, 
call Sasha at 417-300-8834.

11.	Needed: Handyman  A church member is looking for a Christian handyman 
or independent contractor to help with maintenance for rental properties. If 
you know of someone who could help, please contact 503-929-8318.

12.	Transfer your Membership to Beaverton Has Beaverton SDA Church 
become your new church home? Let us help you get your church 
membership transferred into our congregation! Email the office at office@
beavertonsda.com to notify us that you would like to start the membership 
transfer process. Our clerk will reach out to get things started. 

13.	Sponsor a 2023 Floral Arrangement There are changes to the floral sign 
up process! Starting in 2023, you are able to sign up to sponsor flowers via 
the app or by contacting Sandra Duke. We will no longer have a sign up 
calendar posted. Arrangements can be sponsored for 1st and 3rd Sabbaths 
each month. Contact Sandra via email at sandraduke@gmail.com or via 
phone at 971-269-6940.

14.	Beaverton Adventist Church App UPDATES- If it seems that you are no 
longer receiving notifications from the church app, go to the “hamburger” 
icon (upper left) and select Settings > Notifications and check that the 
desired notification categories are enabled. In particular, the General 
category should be enabled, others are optional. 

15.	Happy August Birthdays! A list of August birthdays is available at the 
Welcome Desk. If you notice a birthday missing, please email the church 
office at office@beavertonsda.com



PRAISES & REQUESTS 
	■ Request from Fely Magallanes: “Could you please and the warriors pray 

that my grandniece Ayyara in the Philippines that she makes it to the 
application deadline to take the Philippine Military Academy entrance test.  
It is the counterpart of West Point. She is lucky that the August 1st deadline 
extended to August 11, 2023. She needs her official transcripts of records 
from her high school’s 11th and 12th grades, and college freshman’s official 
transcript, too. Please pray that all her required documents arrive on time 
with her online application to be able to be able to get her permit to take the 
scheduled entrance test. On my cousin Cris Fernandez, thank you so much 
for all your prayers. He is back home in Pinole, CA from the Philippines 
where he had brain surgery after a stroke in early February.”  (8/4) 

	■ Request from Venneta Tkachenko: “My brother, Eugene, in Ukraine has 
received the document of coming into America, but has 3 more steps to 
make it into here. Those 3 steps are very difficult, and we are praying for 
him to be able to finish the documents and finally come to America.  So, the 
governor can accept his forms and documents, we need lots of prayers!” (8/3) 

	■ Update on Hayden Wendt.  The surgery for Hayden went well and he was able 
to be discharged to home on Friday (7/21).  He is doing very well, but tired a 
lot which is normal with the type of brain surgery which was performed.  He 
has no deficits and pain is controlled with Tylenol and Ibuprofen.  The Wendt 
family expresses great appreciation for how our church has shared their love 
through prayers and reaching out to them.  Cessation of all seizure activity 
will not be known for up to a year as healing takes place and medications are 
weaned.  Let’s lift up Hayden as his recovery continues.  (7/25)

	■ Pray for all of those who have been affected by the war in Ukraine.    Lives lost 
on both sides, families torn part, cities destroyed, overwhelming destruction, 
such evil on display.  God, please bring an end to this conflict, heal those 
nations, we pray.

	■ Prayer requests will remain on the list for three weeks unless an update is 
provided. An update or a request to remain on the list is needed past those 
3 weeks. Thank you.

PRAYER ALERTS
If you would like to receive Prayer Alerts you can join via two methods at 
this time:
App Option (Best) - Inside the Beaverton Adventist Church app locate the 
’Settings’ menu by touching the 3 horizontal lines on the upper left of your 
screen, choose ’Notifications’ and then toggle to green the ‘Prayer Alert’ 
option.  
Email Option - Send an e-mail to prayergroup+subscribe@beavertonsda.
com and follow the instructions in the confirmation e-mail. 





AUG 2023 JULY 2023 YTD(JULY)
Budgeted $28,336 $28,336 $186,352
Received $4,831 $25,748 $187,880
Needed/Surplus $23,505 $2,588 $1,528
NOTE: Tithe money does not fund the $28,336 needed each month 

to operate the local church and its ministries. 
Offering Focus This Week: Christian Record Services
Offering Focus Next Week: Local Church Budget
Called to Grow: $1,234,065 donated.

FINANCES

PHASE 2
DEBT REDUCTION

CALLED TO GROW
GROWING TO SERVE

Interest Charged Interest Saved*
* In comparison to the scheduled life of the loan

Original Loan: $575,000 Principal BalancePrincipal Paid

$32,738 $202,069

$
  205,509$

  369,491

Deacon On Duty: Gary Bozeman				          
Jane Bozeman 

Pastoral Assistants On Duty: Eager Kelly
Dean Macri	
Karisa Ing

AdventistGiving.org (Beaverton Adventist Church)




